
Welcome from the Geography Department!
Wherever you go over the summer holidays, we want you to think about the 

places you visit.  At one place that you find interesting, buy a postcard, write me 
a message about what you like about it, and post it. (Don’t forget a stamp)

It will be brilliant to see where you have all been!

Send them to Mrs Freeley, Putney High School, 35 Putney Hill, London SW15 
6BH


